Mackenzie District Council
Opuha Ward
Electing 3 Councillors

Murray COX

My principal place of residence is in the Opuha
Ward area.

I'm Murray Cox, currently serving as a councillor
for the Mackenzie. | have lived in the Mackenzie
for the last 22 years, having worked in Twizel,
Tekapo and Fairlie. | had served on the Lake
Tekapo Community Board for 8 years and then as a councillor
for the Mackenzie for 6 years. As part of council at present Chair
the Commercial and Economic Development Committee and
Councillor representative on the Fairlie Community Board.
Trustee for both the Mackenzie Community Care Trust and the
Lake Tekapo Sports and Recreation trust. Recently retired as a
volunteer firefighter after 18 years.

For the last 4 years have lived on a lifestyle block outside of
Fairlie and enjoy all that the Mackenzie has to offer. It has been
a privilege to represent the Mackenzie community and
committed to working through the challenges that local
government will face over the next few years.




